Marsden State School

Parent Helper Expression of Interest

Dear Parents/Guardians

Did you know that the educational outcomes of your child/ren are improved when you are involved with their
school? Below are some opportunities to engage wit our Marsden State School P&C and school community. This is
an expression of interest form only and will be used to create a database of potential volunteers. You will be
contacted closer to the event/s you select to check your availability. Please tick all tasks that interest you.

Our P&C Meetings are held on a Tuesday afternoon from 3:00pm in the Admin Office. We host approximately six
meetings across the year, and exact dates can be found on the school website or the term calendars. Everyone is
welcome.

Parent’s First Name: Parent’s Name:
Contact Number: Email:

Number of Children at Marsden: Youngest Child’s Class:
Youngest Child’s Full Name:

0 Iam happy to be contacted about assisting with any fundraising events
P&C Tuckshop

[ Ican volunteer in the Tuckshop [JMonday [[JTuesday|[_]Wednesday|[_]Thursday|[_JFriday
Breakfast Club

[0 1 can volunteer in the Breakfast Club [ ]Monday|[]Tuesday |[JWednesday|[]Thursday|[JFriday
P&C Craft Club

0 1am happy to be contacted about assisting with the Craft Club
P&C Association

[ Iam interested in joining the P&C Association
P&C Multicultural Festival

0 Iam happy to be contacted about assisting with the Multicultural Festival

Please Note: Parents of Marsden State School students do not require a Blue Card. Grandparents, aunts, uncles etc.
are welcome to volunteer. They will require a Blue Card. \We can help you apply, and it’s free!

With all our events we ask that you help as little or as
much as you can. Without our volunteers we wouldn’t
be bale to provide our children with these fun and
exciting events and a wonderful sense of community.




